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On February 17th, 2024, the Art Club embarked on an inspiring outing to Wandering Minds, an 

esteemed institution dedicated to fostering creativity and artistic expression. Accompanied by 

three teachers and nineteen enthusiastic students, the visit proved to be both enriching and 

memorable.

The itinerary for the day promised a diverse range of activities, including calligraphy, pottery, and 

various forms of visual art.

The first activity of the day was a captivating session on calligraphy, where students had the 

opportunity to learn the intricate techniques of this timeless art form.

Following the calligraphy session, the group transitioned to a hands-on pottery workshop, where 

students dived into the tactile world of clay. With expert guidance, they moulded and shaped their 

creations, channeling their creativity into sculptural forms that reflected their individual styles and 

visions.



In conclusion, the Art Club outing to Wandering Minds was a resounding success, 

offering students a transformative experience that ignited their passion for 

creativity and artistic expression. The knowledge and skills gained during this 

outing will undoubtedly leave a lasting impact, enriching their artistic journeys for 

years to come.





Calligraphy class.



Pottery class.





Art Gallery.



Sculpture 
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